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Discuss the broad feasibility and 
whether an existing or new SuperFast 
Broadband connection can be used 
to create a hub for a community WiFi 
zone. See if the area to be covered 
or very nearby already has access to 
Super Fast Broadband or can get it. 
http://www.superfast-cymru.com

Aberdaron decided to use a web 
managed service to monitor network 
performance and availability 
remotely in order to minimise 
community disturbance and ensure 
that expansion could be done 
quickly and with minimal additional 
hardware costs.

Hardware will last approximately 5 
years and so replacement planning is 
vital.

Agree that all the businesses involved 
would be willing to utilise the new 
community WiFi in their own premises 
to contribute to the ongoing running 
costs.
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